Broughton Primary School

www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk

head@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk

01536 790 282

Friday 24" November 2023

Dear Parents,

Dogs on the School Grounds

This is a polite reminder that dogs are not allowed onto the school grounds at all times, even if
carried. Please refrain from bringing dogs when picking up from school or allow your child to walk
down to meet you at the bottom gate.

Children in Need
Thank you for supporting this wonderful cause — the school community raised £464.45! Thank you.

*NEW* ‘Kids with Bricks’ After School Club

Please see the attached flier about a new club for pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 on a Monday afternoon.
The club will start on Monday 8t January and run for 6 weeks until 4.15pm. Spaces are limited, so
do book your child’s place as soon as you can, if interested.

Individual, sibling and family photos

School photos were sent home with your child/children last week.

There are 2 ways of ordering:

* Either pop the correct money in the sealed envelope provided, with the completed proof card and
return to the school office by no later than 9am on Monday 27th November - (we WILL NOT be
able to accept any later than this as the photographers will be collecting the envelopes from us).

* Order via the website with details on the front of the photo proof card.

Christmas Concert Places
A reminder that there are still some spaces available on ParentPay. Places are £1 and proceeds will
go to Kettering Food Bank, as this charity directly benefits Broughton families.

You may find the information below helpful when booking a performance:

* Places are limited, this is because the capacity of the school hall is limited due to Fire Safety
regulations,

e If you have child/ren in KS1 you may only buy 2 places. This can be 1 place for each performance
or 2 places for 1 performance.

e If you have a child/ren in KS2 you may only buy 2 places. This can be 1 place for each performance
or 2 places for 1 performance.

e If you buy too many places, we will not give a refund. We will call to see which performance you
would like to attend.

e Places are booked through your child’s online ParentPay account only, no cash purchases.

A member of staff is on the door with a list of who has made a booking, so there is no need for a
physical ticket.



http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.u/
http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:head@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk

e Everyone who attends must have a booked place, this is for Fire Safety. Additional adults and
children without bookings will not be admitted. Please do not come to the school without a
booking.

e Babies / pre-school children will not be admitted.

* A waiting list for spare places is in operation, if you would like to go on the list, please email
bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk This will be on a first come first served basis.
Places will be allocated week commencing 4" December.

Rehearsals are already in full swing! We look forward to seeing you.
Note: Year 6 will also be involved in this year’s Christmas Concert

Christmas Dinner — Tuesday 19th December
If you would like your child/ren to have a Christmas dinner at school please book and pay by noon
on Monday 11th December to enable our catering team time to place their orders.

Pantomime — Wednesday 20" December

We are going to the Panto on the last day of term - Oh yes, we are! Please make sure to go onto
ParentPay to make your contribution towards the cost of the coach and to consent to your child
taking part in this exciting trip. Many thanks to those who have done so already. FOBS have, once
again, very generously paid the cost of the theatre place for every child in the school. Further details
will be provided closer to the day.

On Panto Day - Please book/bring a packed lunch. If you mistakenly book a cooked meal this will be
changed to a packed lunch. This is due to timing as we will be travelling back from the panto.

Cup of Kindness
This week’s winner is from Year 3:

Vacancy
There is currently a vacancy for a relief lunch time supervisor position. Please email Mrs Marlow if

you are interested bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk
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Dates for the Months Ahead

Tuesday 28t 9.15am New intake School Tour
December
Monday 4t Year R Church visit
Monday 11t KS1 (YR, 1 & 2) Christmas Play 9:15am & 6pm
Tuesday 12t KS2 (Y3,4,5 & 6) Christmas Play 9:15am & 6pm
Tuesday 19t Whole school Love Food Christmas dinner
Whole School Christmas church service
Wednesday 20t Whole School Trip to Cinderella panto at Corby Cube
Term Break School Closes Back to School
Christmas Wednesday 20™ December 2.00pm Thursday 4t January 2024
February half term Friday 17t" February 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 26" February 2024
Easter Thursday 28™" March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15 April 2024
May Half Term Friday 24" May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024
Summer Friday 19t July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4t September 2024

Enjoy the weekend,

K p y - """'/
el O Lv«w JC&/
Claire Shortt,

Headteacher

Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher:

Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk
Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk
Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk

Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk

Mr Ferguson: g.ferguson@my-bps.co.uk
Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk
Mrs ltaliano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk
Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk

Any concerns about ordering school lunches:
office@my-bps.co.uk

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts:

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk
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